
Moving to a secondary-phase school in  
September 2025 – a quick guide

This leaflet is a quick guide to applying for 
secondary-phase school places for parents 
whose children were born between 1 September 
2013 and 31 August 2014. If your child was born 
between these dates, apply now for them to start 

secondary-phase school 
in September 2025. 

You must apply for a 
school place online by  
the closing date of  
31 October 2024.  
Please make sure you 
read the full details of the 
admissions process in 
our e-booklet ‘Moving to 
secondary school in 2025’ 
before you apply. See our 

website for details. If you do not follow the process 
in the e-booklet, you risk not getting a place for your 
child at your preferred school. 

Presentation about the admissions  
process on YouTube
Watch our presentation, which is available on our 
website. The presentation gives you important 
information about applying for a place at a  
secondary-phase school. 

Book your visit to our schools
Visit the schools to see for yourself what they can 
offer. The times of open days and open evenings  
in Barking and Dagenham schools are shown  
on the back page. Make sure you book your  
open-evening school tours in advance by clicking  
on the links on each school’s website. 

Social-distancing rules mean you may have a long 
wait if you do not book your tours beforehand. Each 
school allows up to two people per family to visit. 

Virtual tours
If you cannot visit our schools, you can watch the 
virtual tours that are available online. The links for 
these tours are available on the schools’ websites  
(on the back page of this leaflet). 
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https://youtu.be/_lPuhx4oUaM
https://youtu.be/_lPuhx4oUaM







